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School Policy Regarding Earrings 

Dear Parents, 

Please be advised of the following:  

 Children are only allowed to wear stud earrings which should be 
removed at home on PE days. 

 If you are considering having your child’s ears pierced, please do so at 
the start of the summer holidays to give them a chance to properly heal.  

 If earrings cannot be removed for whatever reason, please tape over 
them on PE days before coming to school otherwise they will not be 
permitted to take part for safety reasons. 

 
Thank you, 
 
 
Tim Hughes 
Headteacher  
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